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On Tuesday 15th June, Simon Harris, Minister for Further and Higher Education, Research, Innovation and Science, announced that the 2021/22 academic year would be mainly delivered on-campus. Griffith College is delighted to welcome this opportunity to return to on-campus delivery, while also retaining the option of combining it with some online delivery where doing so is most appropriate.
In preparing for the 2021/22 academic year, the following general points have already been agreed:
· The academic year will commence on Monday 20th September for all returning learners.
· The college will schedule its on-campus teaching to comply with the government’s prevailing health and safety requirements (e.g. in relation to socially distanced room capacities).
· The college’s on-campus resources, such as the library, canteen, students’ union, learning support, counselling, will be fully available to support learners.
· Programmes may incorporate additional elements on online/blended learning to support the learning experience for learners and/or to ensure compliance with government health and safety requirements.
· Programmes that were delivered in a blended /online format prior to COVID-19 will continue to be delivered in a blended/online format.
Over the coming weeks, the college’s faculties will provide you with more detailed teaching and learning plans for the next academic year.


